Parent Involvement Committee

The Durham District School Board's Parent Involvement Committee (PIC) is calling for applications for two volunteer **Parent/Guardian Representatives** from all areas - Oshawa, Whitby, Ajax, Pickering, the North schools (Brock, Uxbridge Scugog). Expressions of interest for the role of **Community Representative** from all areas will also be accepted. Successful applicants will commit to a two year term.

Parent Involvement Committee

The PIC's primary role is to support, encourage and enhance parent engagement at the board level to improve student achievement and well-being. This purpose is achieved primarily by providing advice on parent engagement to the board, communicating with and supporting School Councils and undertaking activities to help parents/quardians support their children's learning at home and at school.

The PIC strives to maintain a balanced representation from across the region. Regular PIC meetings are held in person and virtually four times per school year.

Oualifications:

- Parents/Guardians qualify to be appointed to the PIC if they have children attending a DDSB school.
- Any parent/guardian who is employed by the Board must inform the committee of such employment.
- Active involvement in the school community is an important consideration.
- Community Representatives need not have children in DDSB schools.

Interested persons should submit a letter of interest to:

Margaret Lazarus

Superintendent of Equitable Education/ Engagement and Equity

Durham District School Board engagement@ddsb.ca

For more information on PIC, please visit: ddsb.ca

Applications will be accepted up to 4:00 p.m., September 22, 2021.

(Selected candidates will be notified by October 4, 2021)



